
Notice of a Special Board Meeting 
of the 

Grand Coulee Dam School District 
Board of Directors 

November 10, 2021 
5:00 p.m.  

 
 

The Grand Coulee Dam School District Board of Directors will be holding a Study Session 
Wednesday, November 10th at 5:00 p.m. to discuss facility options with the architect. 
If you would like to attend this meeting please contact Superintendent, Paul Turner the for the 
Zoom link at pturner@gcdsd.org or 633-2143. 
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